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20 August 2013 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Catford Town Centre Local Plan Proposed Submission consultation  
 
Thank you for inviting the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) to comment on the 
above consultation. I can confirm that the MMO has no comments on this document as the 
geographical area it covers does not include any area of the sea or tidal river and is 
therefore not within our remit.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information please just let me know. More 
information on the role of the MMO can be found on our website 
www.marinemanagement.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Angela Atkinson 
Stakeholder and Networks Officer  
 
E  angela.atkinson@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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